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If you would like more information regarding this topic, or to schedule an interview,                                                                        

please contact the Greater Naples Fire Rescue District Headquarters. 
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PRESS RELEASE  

 
KINGMAN SCHULDT, FIRE CHIEF                                                 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Nicole Chesser, Office of the Fire Chief             April 14, 2015 
Tel: (239) 348-7540                                                                                Email: nchesser@gnfire.org  
     
 

DIVISION CHIEF SHAWN HANSON RECOGNIZED AT 
FLORIDA FIRE SERVICE AWARDS 

 
Division Chief Shawn Hanson was presented with the Fire Marshal of the Year award at the 2014 

Fire Service Awards by CFO and State Fire Marshal Jeff Atwater Monday evening.  Tuesday 

morning she was formally recognized at the Florida Cabinet Meeting.  Chief Hanson was awarded 

Fire Marshal of the Year last November at the Florida Fire Marshals and Inspectors Association 

(FFMIA) 66th Annual Fire Prevention Conference.  Division Chief Hanson has been with the 

District since 2005 and serves at the Fire Marshal for the Greater Naples Fire Rescue District, as 

well as the Isles of Capri and Ochopee Fire Districts and the 

County District One of Collier County. 
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